
 
I hope you all had a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. We would love to hear or see what you got up to.  

Thank you for sending your work in. It’s great to be able to see what you are up to and send you a message back. 
If you find a different task to do instead of the work set, I would love to see that as well. There is so much 

great stuff out there please feel free to try that out as well for a change from the set work. If you think it is 
really good please let me know as others may like to try it as well. 

This week we have 2 different things happening. On Thursday we will be starting our ‘Farnborough gets Active’  
(thanks to Mrs Murray for organising)  scheme – details are on the website. Friday is ‘Animation Day’ (thanks to 
Mrs Roberts for organising) where either on paper, phone or tablet we will try and create our own stop-motion 

creations.  

With our best wishes to you all, stay safe and well,                                                                                                               
Mr Atkinson and Mrs Brett 

 


